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Dear Senate Committee on Judiciary,  

 

On behalf of all myself and all Oregonians I urge you to vote NO on SB 891.   

 

Every person has a fundamental right to life that begins at conception and endure the 

the natural conclusion of life. This bill endangers people with disabilities, those who 

struggle with mental health conditions, and those incapable of making health care 

decisions--not just for Oregonians but those outside of Oregon as well.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Sheri Brady 


